March 10, 1981

Urs. Fdward Boghosian
Hyve Travel Service
62-37 Woodhaven Rlvd.
Rego Park, N.Y. 11374

Dear Mrs. Roghosian,

We have received vour letter extending vour travel services to
our group,., JHowever, we hav5h€§ or committments.

We would be interested in considering yvour services for next year's
Armenian Studies Programs. Please contact us in November, 1981.

Thoaod et fot qouA cackenset-

Sincerely,

James Magarian
ETxercutive Secretary




